ELAINE P. SCHAEFER
President

PHILIP M. AHR
Vice-President

JAMES C. HIGGINS, ESQ. LUCAS A. CLARK, ESQ. DON CURLEY JOHN NAGLE

RICHARD F. BOOKER, ESQ.



Phone (610) 688-5600 Fax (610) 971-0450 www.radnor.com

ROBERT A. ZIENKOWSKI Township Manager Township Secretary

JOHN B. RICE, ESQ. Solicitor

JOHN E. OSBORNE
Treasurer

Board of Health Meeting

Monday, May 15, 2017

- Call to Order
- Pledge of Allegiance
- Review and approval April meeting minutes
- Health Officer's Report
 - a. Presentation about a typical food inspection
- Old Business
 - a. Villanova Construction (CICD Meeting) Update
 No May Meeting, June Meeting scheduled for Thurs June 1st
 Soil Sample results scheduled for mid-May
 - b. Final student presentations will be in June meeting
 - c. Teen Sleep Recommendation sent to School Board President/ Superintendent
- New Business
 - a. Public Input from Valley Forge Military Academy Health Fair- Mr. McCaffery
 - b. FYI June is final meeting until Sept
 - c. Speed Limit Change on Bryn Mawr Ave- Mr Crotty
 - d. Update on Chicken Proposal to the BOC- Dr Capuzzi
- Announcements
- Public Participation
- Adjourn
- The next Board of Health meeting is scheduled for Monday June 19th, 2017 at 5:30PM and will be held in the Radnorshire Room on the main level of the Radnor Township Building.